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From:  MR. HAYTHAM FARAJ
To:    ATTN: CPIB, MANPOWER AND RESERVE AFFAIRS (MMOA-3)

Subj:  LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR FY12 COMMANDANT'S 
       PROFESSIONAL INTERMEDIATE-LEVEL EDUCATION BOARD ICO 
       CAPTAIN CHRISTIAN P. HUR XXX XX 5015/4402 USMC

1.  I recommend Captain Hur for both the Judge Advocate General’s Legal Center and School (TJAGLCS) and the Special Education Law Program (SEP-Law).  I believe he would be qualified for and excel within either program.
2.  I am a retired active duty judge advocate and former infantry officer.  
3.  I have known Captain Hur for several years now.  From when I was still on active duty until after I retired, I worked both with him and opposite of him on several high profile cases ranging from alleged multiple rape cases to war crimes cases.  From these close observation periods, I learned he is a fine attorney in general and a great trial attorney as a whole.  
4.  He is also a dedicated student and committed to lifelong learning.  I’m aware that he is EWS and Command and Staff complete
5.  I have no doubt that if he were to be selected for either LLM program, he’d succeed in his course work and then come back as an even greater asset to our Corps.

6.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (760) 521-7934.
                            H. FARAJ
